
 

 This Week at Harbour View High School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 27th – December 3rd          

Monday, 27th                 - Theme Week: Movie Monday - Barbie vs. Oppenheimer 
- Yearbook Orders in the Main Lobby at Lunch 

 

Tuesday, 28th                - Theme Week: Twin Tuesday 
- Yearbook Orders in the Main Lobby at Lunch 
-  

Wednesday, 29th                   
   

 

- Theme Week: Wild West Wednesday 
- Grade 9 Immunization Clinic – Gymnasium  
- Yearbook Orders in the Main Lobby at Lunch 

Thursday, 30th                   
  
 

- Theme Week: Meme Day 
- Yearbook Orders in the Main Lobby at Lunch  
- Victor the Viking Gibbets! Relay for Life Fundraiser in Main Hall at Lunch 

Friday, 1st             - Theme Week: Gilmore Girls Day  
- Yearbook Orders in the Main Lobby at Lunch 
- Victor the Viking Gibbets! Relay for Life Fundraiser in Main Hall at Lunch  

Saturday 2nd           
 & Sunday 3rd            

- Check the event calendar on our website to find out where you can cheer our 
Vikings on.  

 

Shout-outs & Recognition 

• Shoutout to TAPSS for hosting a wonderful lunch for the entire staff following Friday’s Parent-Teacher 

conferences. 

 

On the horizon…  

• Winter Sport Pep Rally – December 8th  

• East-West Hockey Challenge – December 10th – TD Station 

• Christmas Break – December 22nd – Half day for students  

Hello Viking families. This will be a Student Council theme week, so be sure to check social media and the 

emailed newsletter for details. The school will also kick off it’s Relay for Life fundraiser this week with Mr. 

McDade selling a limited number of Victor the Viking gibbets. All proceeds will go towards our Relay total 

and each item purchased gets you a ballot for a brand-new pair of Crocs. 

Grade 11 and 12 students who were not successful in completing their grade 9 ELPA will begin preparing 

in the coming weeks for the opportunity to rewrite the assessment. Information will be coming home with 

the students who this applies early this week.  

 



 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 PLEASE NOTE: 

Please be sure to pay your child’s student 

fee at: 

https://asds.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasds.schoolcashonline.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPatrick.McDade%40NBED.NB.CA%7C9735b5540b8f4402f37a08d96eea344e%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C637662774436532169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ugLiiIlwSpvvTEnCk0S%2FLS9Xzz7gqdR8lNdsWb2tH%2BY%3D&reserved=0

